
 

PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 
(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.) 

Date: 11.08.2023 

Subject:  Notice for postponement of pre-bid meeting for Independent Transmission 
Project “Construction of 400/220/132 kV Grid Sub-station with associated 
transmission lines at Joda/Barbil and LILO of 400 kV Kaniha-Bisra D/C line at 
400 kV Sub-station Jod”. 

This is with reference to issuance of RFP documents vide notification dated July 18, 2023 
for the subject ITP. In this regard, the pre-bid meeting for the subject ITP which is 
scheduled to be held on August 14, 2023 has been postponed till further notice.  

Bidders are requested to regularly visit our website for further notice. 

PFC Consulting Limited 

 


